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Variance 2024-0029-V (AD 7, CD 7) for George and Kathleen Ceely, 1366 McDonald
Road

1 message

JOHN BOYD <jddboyd@aol.com> Thu, Mar 28, 2024 at 11:22 AM
To: zhcolb22@aacounty.org
Cc: george ceely <georgeceely@yahoo.com>

Dear Holly Colby,
We are in receipt of your notice to property owners in the captioned matter.

We are the property owners immediately to the East of the Ceelys and have no objection to the requested variance,
boatlift and pier project proposed.

Very truly

John and Diana Boyd
1368 McDonald Rd
Sent from my iPhone
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Re: 2024-0029-V

1 message

clarkconkling@verizon.net <clarkconkling@verizon.net> Fri, Mar 15, 2024 at 5:17 PM

Reply-To: "clarkconkling@verizon.net" <clarkconkling@verizon.net>
To: Holly Colby <zhcolb22@aacounty.org>
Cc: George B & Kathleen M Ceely <georgeceely@yahoo.com>

Variance requested by George B. Ceely and Kathleen Ceely:

| have no objection to the County's granting this Variance requested by my neighbors at 1366 McDonald Road, Shady
Side.

I will not be participating in the Zoom Hearing.
Respecitfully,

Clark Conkling

1364 McDonald Road

P O Box 400
Shady Side, MD 20764-0400



